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Committee action authorizing the reclassification of a position in the Sheriff’s Office.

· Recent changes in FOIA statutes prompted a review of the FOIA/Redaction Clerk position in
the Sheriff’s Office.

· Based on the results of the review, it is recommended that the position be reclassified from a
part-time to a full-time position.

File #: 21-1362, Version: 1

Lake County Illinois Printed on 5/20/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

